NewYork-Presbyterian
Morgan Stanley Children’s Hospital

Columbia University Medical Center

May 1, 2014

Dear Ken China,

3959 Broadway

Tower 5, Child Life

New York, New York10032
Tel: 646-317-5184
tan9016@nyp.org

On behalf of the patients, families, and the child life staff of New York Presbyterian- Morgan
Stanley Children’s Hospital, we would like to thank you for your generous donation of 6

guitars.

We truly appreciate having toys for our pediatric patients and children waiting in the

Emergency room.

Thank you for choosing our hospital for your donation, we look forward to partnering with you

again in the future.

Best regards,

The Child Life Department
3959 Broadway, Tower 6
New York, NY 10032



